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To: Gloucester City Plan <cityplan@gloucester.gov.uk>

CAUTION: This email originates from outside the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the contact is safe. Contact IT if in doubt

Thank you for your recent consultation in respect of the above. | have no comments to make on the proposed
main modifications. We look forward to continued liaison in respect of our Local Plans and the Joint Strategic
Plan.

Regards

Nigel Gibbons
[http://]
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